UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

FOREST SERVICE

IDAHO PANHANDLE NATIONAL FORESTS
(KANIKSU. COEUR D'ALENE AND ST. JOE)
COEUR D’ ALENE, IDAHO 83814

ADDRESS REPLY TO

FOREST SUPERVISOR
AND REFER TO

2370

September 19, 1974

William R. Meiners, President

Idaho Chapter, The Wildlife Society
7717 Ustick Road

Boise, ID 83704

Dear Mr. Meiners:

.Thank you for your letter of September 12, 1974, commenting
on the St. Joe Wild and Scenic River proposal. Your letter
will become part of the official record.

Sincerely,

Assistant Forest Supervisor - Planning




